DID YOU MISS THE 2020 PUBLIX GASPARILLA

DISTANCE CLASSIC RACE WEEKEND?
OR...DID YOU PARTICIPATE, BUT AFTERWARD, HAD
THOUGHTS ABOUT RUNNING OR WALKING A SECOND, THIRD
OR FOURTH RACE WEEKEND EVENT? IF SO, YOU ARRRGH READY
FOR THE FLASHBACK TO FEBRUARY VIRTUAL RUN!

A Virtual Flashback To February...why?
For the last few years we've received requests from lots of runners and walkers
for a virtual option during the Publix Gasparilla Distance Classic
(PGDC) Race Weekend. For one reason or another, they weren't able to make it
to Tampa to Run For The Booty! The Gasparilla Distance
Classic Association, wanting to ensure there was enough booty for all
registered in-person participants, felt it best to focus on an in-person Publix
Gaspoarilla Distance Classic Race Weekend.

Fast-forward to today. For the first time, the 2020 PGDC Treasure Chest is
brimming with spare Booty. The Flashback To February Virtual Run will give
runners and walkers everywhere a chance to Run For The Booty, and help us
with swabbing our decks too! So, think cool February thoughts and let's do this!




